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October 14, 2022 
 
Letter of Support - City Inclusive Entrepreneurship Program 
 
Dear Mayor Quinton Lucas, 
 
With sincerity we, the Health Commission of Kansas City, MO, offer our full 
support for the City Inclusive Entrepreneurship (CIE) program with the National 
League of Cities.  
 
We commit ourselves to working alongside the KC BizCare office to identify 
obstacles faced by Hispanic entrepreneurs and small business owners and 
implementing a program, policy, or practice that promotes accessibility for new 
businesses and facilitates the growth of existing businesses. 
 
This support is anchored upon prioritizing equitable policies, programs, and 
practices to support entrepreneurship-led economic growth in our community. 
 
Yours In Service, 
 

 
 

Councilwoman Ryana Parks-Shaw   
KC Health Commission, Council Co-Chair  
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